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Thank you for your letter of 19th March asking some gquestions

about the circumstances surrounding the sinking of the General

Belgrano. Since you wrote this letter;zydﬁ have seen the Prime

Minister's letter to Denzil Davies of 4€h April and you have

yourself had a further round of correspondence in your letter of

5Eh April and the Prime Minister's reply of }ch April. There

is nothing that I can usefully add.
P

Michael Heseltine

Tam Dalyell Esg MP







